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A MESSAGE FROM MRS. COMPTON

Hello Seahawk Families!

Spring is just around the
corner, and March is
packed with exciting
events! As we move further
into the school year, let’s
continue working hard and
making the most of every
learning opportunity.

Once a Seahawk…Always a
Seahawk!

YEARBOOKS
Yearbooks are on sale through April 1st. 

How to order: 
Visit SchoolAnnual.com
Click on “Buy Your Student’s Yearbook”
Enter the school name, city, and state
Place your order
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UPCOMING EVENTS
FOR MARCH

Read Across
America Week

Jump Rope for
Heart begins

Dolphin 1 Field Trip

Anchor 1 Field Trip

Pineapple 1 Field Trip

Dolphin 2, Smith,
Monplaisir, Ghant,
Ojeda Musical

Pineapple 2 and
Anchor  2 Musical
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TITLE 1 NEWS
MBP is a Title 1 School. A mid-year parent survey has been sent home. We

appreciate your feedback as we are always working on ways to better
meet the needs of our school community. 

Email: 
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We will be participating in the
Kids Heart Challenge March 7th-

21st. Participation is done
through your email on the

American Heart Association
website at heart.org. More

information will be sent home
March 7th.

In March, first grade classes will
go on their spring field trips. 

March 10th: Dolphin 1 classes
March 11th: Anchor 1 classes

March 12th: Pineapple 1 classes

Read Across America

Jump Rope for Heart

First Grade Field Trips

Second Grade Musical MBP will be celebrating Read Across
America Week from March 3rd-March 7th.
The theme is “Stories Through Sound and

Song”. Students will be learning about
how we use rhythm to read and write,

how music affects our mood, and how to
use sound effects and soundscapes to

add meaning to our stories. 

Second Graders!

Tuesday March 25th
Anchor 2 at 5:30
Pineapple 2 at 6:30

Thursday, March 27th 
Dolphin 2 and Ojeda,
Ghant, Smith, and Monplaisir
 @5:30

MBP Multipurpose Room

Who?

When?

Where?


